

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

July 20, 2017

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting, that CFO Ari Sky provide the Committee on Finance the total financial obligation of the City of New Bedford for payment of utilities, to include "Gas, Electric Water, Sewage etc." as detailed in the Zeiterion Theater contract, as well as any additional charges that were paid by the City of New Bedford, in addition to the \$210,000 Annual Contract Compensation, the request for this information should cover the period of FY 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 to date. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance.) (Ref'd 6/8/17)

On motion by Councillor Rebeiro and seconded by Councillor Martins, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to receive and place on file the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting, that CFO Ari Sky provide the Committee on Finance the total financial obligation of the City of New Bedford for payment of utilities, to include "Gas, Electric Water, Sewage etc." as detailed in the Zeiterion Theater contract, as well as any additional charges that were paid by the City of New Bedford, in addition to the \$210,000 Annual Contract Compensation, the request for this information should cover the period of FY 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 to date. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Genda M. Morad,

Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson

LMM: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 08, 2017

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that CFO Ari Sky provide the Committee on Finance the total financial obligation of the City of New Bedford for payment of utilities, to include "Gas, Electric Water, Sewage etc." as detailed in the Zeiterion Theater contract, as well as any additional charges that were paid by the City of New Bedford, in addition to the \$210,000 Annual Contract Compensation, the request for this information should cover the period of FY 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 to date. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance.)

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large